
From: Eddie Tallon <EddieTallon@schouse.gov>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Date: 2/8/2012 5:28:21 PM
Subject: H3595

Katherine,
H3595 was signed by the Governor on 2/1/12. This is my first bill to be passed and I was wondering if it would be 
possible to have a photo op with the Governor.
Thanks

Eddie Tallon
SC House of Representatives
House Disrict 33
Spartanburg/Cherokee Counties 
864-529-2860
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